
PLAN COMMISSION MEETING, January 12, 2022 
 
The regular meeting of the Town Plan Commission for the Town of St. Croix Falls was 
called to order by Chairman Mike Dorsey at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, January 12, 
2022, at the Town Hall.  Proper notice was given as the agenda was posted at the town 
hall and on the town’s website January 7, 2022.  The Pledge of Allegiance was said.  
Present by roll call were Chairman Mike Dorsey, members Stacy Bergmann, Rick 
Katzmark and Kevin Rector.  Member Dave Berg arrived at 6:02 pm.  Absent were Gus 
Koecher and Kyle Yunker.  Also present were Adam Jarchow, legal counsel, Janet 
Krueger, town clerk and Ben Campbell, zoning administrator.  Katzmark/Rector moved 
to approve the agenda; motion carried.  Rector/Bergmann moved to approve the 
November 10, 2021, meeting minutes with the inclusion of Ben Campbell being present; 
motion carried. 
 
No public comment was had. 
 
Draft language was reviewed for amending the commercial design guidelines; and draft 
language for boat house regulation and use of travel trailer/recreational vehicle on 
private property was reviewed.   
 
No closing public comment was had. 
 

The next plan commission meeting is scheduled for February 9, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.  
Future agenda item – Building permit requirement for boat houses. 

There being no further business, Katzmark/Rector moved to adjourn the meeting; 
motion carried and the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 
 
Minutes prepared by Janet Krueger, town clerk. 
 


